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Dear NSW Parliament, I am a local Alexandria resident that is appalled to how Westconnex was 
allowed to happen with no scrutiny. It has impacted negatively my life by clogging already 

crowded Alexandria streets. The whole project from the start has had hallmarks of nepotism at 
cost of public money. People should be held responsible for what they have done. I support a 

strong independent public inquiry on this madness. Thank you. 


